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Original: Spanish
Summary of the meeting of December 3, 2012

The Committee met under the leadership of Committee Vice Chair César Edgardo Martínez, Alternate Representative of El Salvador, to consider the matters on the order of business, document CP/CSH-1449/12.

The following delegations participated in this meeting: Argentina, The Bahamas, Barbados, Bolivia, Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Guyana, Haiti, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, Paraguay, Peru, Saint Lucia, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, Suriname, Trinidad and Tobago, the United States, Uruguay, and the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela.
1. Report of the Chair of the Informal Working Group of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH) to Review Mandates on Hemispheric Security (CP/CSH-1448/12)
· Comments by the Informal Working Group on the document "Analysis of OAS Mandates, 2007-2011– Committee on Hemispheric Security" CP/CAAP-3175/12 add. 1-c” (CP/CSH-1429/12 rev. 3)

In his capacity as chair of the Informal Group to review the mandates of the CSH, Mr. César Martínez presented the "Report of the Chair of the Informal Working Group of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH) to Review Mandates on Hemispheric Security," which has been circulated as document CP/CSH-1448/12.

The Delegation of Mexico observed that some reference should be made to the strategic vision, in order to know where we are going as an Organization.

The Delegation of Colombia expressed the following concerns about the mandates exercise:
1- The criteria should be shared by all committees.
2- It considered the definition of mandates used for this exercise to be restrictive. If a comprehensive exercise is being undertaken, we have to have a comprehensive exercise on mandates and mandates having to do with security, for example in the Summit process, must be taken into account.

The Delegation of Peru noted that perhaps it should be acknowledged that this exercise has a problem as it looks only at mandates given to the General Secretariat. This should be a more comprehensive exercise.

The Chair took note of the comments and it was decided to refer report CP/CSH-1448/12 rev. 1 to the Permanent Council for consideration at its meeting scheduled for December 5, 2012.
2. Other business

The Delegation of Paraguay reported that on Friday, November 30, the IADB vice chairmanship passed from El Salvador to Paraguay.

The Delegation of Trinidad and Tobago reported that an informal meeting of the GTDOT was scheduled for December 14, 2012 at 10:30 a.m., in the Guerrero Room.
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